
 

 

 

Coffee Anyone? 

Many hands really do make light work and we’d love you to 

come and see what we’re up to.  Without volunteers (of all 

kinds) we really can’t continue. 

We will be holding monthly SMSA meetings/coffee 

mornings on the 1st Friday of every month at 9am in the 

Lodge.  Please pop in and see us – we don’t bite!  Stay for a 

coffee, a chat and a giggle and we promise not to give you 

loads of jobs to do – unless you want them! 

We say ‘Goodbye’ & Thank 

You. 

The SMSA is a small team and we 

have been very lucky with our 

committee.   

Tina D’Silva is our Secretary but is 

stepping down in July as her 

children move on to senior school. 

Carolyn Gray was our original 

Treasurer but moved away during 

lockdown. 

Clare Power stepped into the 

Treasurer role but will be stepping 

down in July. 

We’d like to take this opportunity 

to THANK these ladies for all their 

efforts and hard work.  They will be 

truly missed. 
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What a year! 

Well what a (school) year this has been!  We welcomed everyone back in September with a full 
calendar of events planned - including a Christmas Fair and film nights – only to be hit by Covid again!  
We did manage to pull together a Christmas Hamper Raffle and of course we made it to the Panto!   

Fortunately, as the year rolled on, we were able to put on more events, which we hope you and your 
children have enjoyed. 

After such an unsettling couple of years, we felt it was more important than ever to try and get things 
back to normal and for the children to have some fun ( as well as raising some money to fund things 
that benefit the whole school community).  These experiences and the additional funding simply 
wouldn’t happen if we (together) didn’t do it.  

So, as this school year ends we would like to say THANK YOU for all your support. 

The SMSA has been busy putting together a calendar of events for this very special 50th (Golden) 
Anniversary year for the school so please check out the Facebook page and noticeboard (on the wall by 
the main entrance) for all the details. 

      New Facebook Page 

St Mary’s School Association - SMSA 

Please like and follow our new Facebook page.  We will be 

sending out details of our events and reminders as well as 

details of the items funded by us (the parents) for the 

school community. 


